Request for Information “RFI” Summary
Las Virgenes Municipal Water District
Request for Bids
Water Meters-January 2018

The Request for Information period for the District’s “Water Meters” Request for Bids “RFB” is now closed.
Two RFl were received and no addendum were issued or posted on the Districts web site. Per the Request for
Bids, other than directing a proposer to a specific segment of the RFB documents, questions received after the
RFI period has ended will not be answered. Below is a summary of the RFl received and the District’s
response. This information is hereby made part of the RFB documents.

Q1. What is the status of the meter RFP? 1/17/18

Al. All documents pertaining to this bid can be viewed and downloaded at www.lvmwd.com. The
District does not send out hard copy bid packets. Complete bid packets and required bid forms can be
downloaded from the District’s web site at http://www.lvmwd.com/about-us/management/finance-and-
administration/do-business-with-lvmwd/purchasing-formal-bids

Q2. Please send me info on this bid.1/17/18

A2. All documents pertaining to this bid can be viewed and downloaded at www.lvmwd.com. The
District does not send out hard copy bid packets.
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